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September 17, 1982

Mr. Albert J. Hazle

Director

Radiation and Hazardous Wastes
Control Division

Colorado Department of Health
4210 East 11th Avenue

Denver, Colorado 80220

Re: Radon - 222 Report for July, 1982

Dear Mr. Hazle:

Attached are the Radon-222 results for July, 1982. The reasons for the
erratic results have not been determined. As nnted in the attached
letter, we are working with our laboratory contractors in efforts to
resolve this problem.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

P McC]uska
Executive Vicev¥Prasident

JPMc/1b

Attch.

cc: J. E. Rothfleisch
Tim Smith
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